
Attendance last Sunday / Asistencia el domingo pasado:  75 
Offering last Sunday / Ofreciendo el domingo pasado:  $1,495.23 
 
THIS WEEK / ESTA SEMAN  
 Monday :   3:30-7:30 pm – Music Together 
 Tuesday:  6:30-8:00 pm – English as a Second Language Classes 
         7:00-8:30 pm – Colossian Way Group 
 Wednesday:  10:00 am – 12:00 noon - Staff meeting 
     4:00-5:45 pm - Music Together 
 Thursday:  12:00 noon – Bulletin items due 
     1:30 pm – Goshen Bible Study 
     6:30-8:00 pm – English as a Second Language Classes 
     6:30-8:00 pm – Tolson meeting  
 Friday:  6:00-8:00 pm – Visitation for Annie Yoder 
 Saturday:  9:00-11:00 am – Visitation for Annie Yoder 
     11:00 pm – Memorial service for Annie Yoder, meal follows 
  
COMING EVENTS / EVENTOS VENIDEROS  
 November 8:  6:00 pm -Youth event, movie night at PSMC 
     8 & 9:  Mennonite Central Committee (MCC) Comforter Bash,  
     Pleasant View Church  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor / Pastora: Carolyn Hunt (574) 350-6285 carolyn.gardner.hunt@gmail.com 

Transitional Pastor / Pastor transicional: Steve Thomas 574-202-0048 steveforpeace@gmail.com 

Anabaptist Mennonite Biblical Seminary Intern:  Quinn Brenneke 

Elders / Anciano-as: Lois Longenecker, Anna Ruth Hershberger, Leo Rodriguez 

 

For pastoral care you are welcome to contact a pastor or elder directly or call the church office to 

make an appointment.  

Para el cuidado pastoral se puede ponerse en contacto con un pastor o anciano-a directamente o 

llamar a la oficina de la iglesia para hacer una cita. 

 

  
 
 
GATHERING MUSIC / MUSICA DE BIENVENID – Music Team 
 Sing the Story 65 – “Abre mis ojos (Open my eyes)” 
  
WELCOME / BIENVENIDO 

 Hymnal 48– “All creatures of our God and King” 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP AND OPENING PRAYER / LLAMADA A ALABAR Y ORACION 
  
SINGING / CANTANDO 
 Sing the Story 103 – “Fire of God, undying flame” 

 Sing the Journey 13 – “My soul is filled with joy” 
 
CONFESSION OF FAITH / CONFESION DE FE 
  
SHARING THE PEACE / LA PAZ  
 The peace of Christ be with you / and also with you 
 La Paz de Cristo sea contigo / y contigo Tambien 
 
BABY DEDICATION/ DEDICACIÓN DE BEBÉ – Pastor Carolyn 
 Leonardo Benjamin Rodriguez Aguirre,  
     son of Leo Rodriguez and Alicia Rodriguez Aguirre 
 
HEARING THE WORD / LA PALABRA  
 Children’s time:  Dorothy Wiebe-Johnson 
 Scripture reading: Ephesians 4: 25-32 
 Sermon: Colossian Way Participants 
 
RESPONDING / RESPONDIENDO   
 Hymnal 369 – “Lord, whose love in humble service” 
 Sharing joys and concerns/ Compartiendo alegrías y preocupaciones  
 Offering: Sing the Journey 64 – “Somos el cuerpo de Cristo (We are the body of Christ)”  
 Pastor prayer:  Anna Ruth Hershberger 
 Prairie Street Sings 65 – “The Arc of History” 
 
BENEDICTION / BENDICIÓN:  Pastor Steve 
 

PRAIRIE STREET MENNONITE CHURCH 
IGLESIA MENONITA PRAIRIE STREET 

Sunday, October 20, 2019 / Domingo,20 de octubre de 2019 
                               

Joyfully following Jesus in a spirit of celebration, hospitality, and caring  
So that others may know Jesus and follow his way of peace. 

 
Con gozo, siguiendo a Jesús en un espíritu de celebración, hospitalidad y 

 cuidado para que otro-as puedan conocer a Jesús y seguir su camino de paz. 
 

.     

 
 
 
 
 
                   

Prairie Street Mennonite Church / Iglesia Menonita Prairie Street 
Contact Information / Informacion 
    1316 Prairie Street, Elkhart IN 46515-1687 
    PO Box 1687, Elkhart 46515-1687   (for mail / para correos) 
    (574) 293-0377 
    office@prairiestreetmc.org 
    http://www.prairiestreetmc.org 
Office Hours / Horario de la oficina: 
    Tues and Thurs / Mar y Jue       8:00am - 4:30pm. 
    Wed and Fri / Mier y Vier           8:00am - 12:00 noon 
Administrative Assistant / Asistente administrativa: Mary Kathryn Miller 
Custodians / Aseo: Ron and Marie Troyer 
 
 
 



Sunday school for ages 12 (or 5th grade) to 102:  Meet in the Fellowship Hall for a class 
 led by Pastor Steve, “Making Peace with Conflict.” 
Clase de espanol / Spanish Class:  Dirigido por/Led by Martin Navarro 
Sunday school and childcare for children 4th grade and younger:  Led by Pastor 
 Carolyn  and LaNasha  
 
A prayer team is available to pray with you at the front of the sanctuary following the 
service. You are welcome to request anointing.  /  Un equipo de oración está disponible 
para orar con usted en el frente del santuario después del servicio. Le invitamos a solicitar 
la unción. 

Head phones for translation and hearing amplification are available. Check with an usher or 
greeter. /  Los auriculares para traducción y amplificación auditiva están disponibles. 
Consulte con un ujier o un saludo. 

THIS MORNING / ESTA MANANA:  
 Worship Leaders:    Allan Bernhart 
 Song leader:    Pastor Carolyn 
 Spanish Translation:  Inyerman Fonseca 
 Spanish Reader:  Petronilla Arriola 
 Sharing Time:     Leo Rodriguez 
 AV Technician:          Brian Sutter 
 Prayer Team:        Leo Rodriguez and Anna Ruth Hershberger    
 Usher:      Marie Troyer  
 Greeters:     Rachel Denlinger and Inyerman Fonseca             
 Hall Monitor:             Mary Kathryn Miller 
 Building Lock-up:     Allan Bernhart 
 
NEXT WEEK / LA PROXIMA SEMANA:   
 Sermon:       Malinda Berry  
 Worship Leader:  Anna Ruth Hershberger 
 Children’s Time:   Jeanette Krabill 
 AV Technician:    Anthony Hunt 
 Ushers:      Marie Troyer 
 Greeters:      Barbara Blue 
 Hall Monitor:     Allan Bernhart 
 Building Lock-up:   Ellen Morey 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS / ANUNCIOS: 
From the Executive Committee:  Pastor Steve will conclude his work and ministry among 
us as a transitional pastor on Sunday, December 15. We are grateful for his careful 
listening, guidance, wise counsel and leadership over the past year. We will formally give 
thanks and celebrate with Steve following worship on December 15. 
 

Quinn Brenneke, AMBS Intern, will be out of town on a Learning Tour, October 18-19.  
From their base at SEMILLA, the group will explore and learn the history and ministry of 
Central American churches.  Pray for the group (led by Charles Geiser) as they travel, make 
new friends and see God’s presence in Central American. 
 
Pastor Steve will be out of town, October 24-28, attending Atlantic Coast Mennonite 
Conference meetings. 
 
From Jubilee House Hosts:  Thanks for how well you showed up PSMC and welcomed 
Nathan into jubilee house!"  and for helping with yesterday’s work morning! 
 
Twelve pastors and church members met for a Roundtable meeting at the church on 
October 12.  Each Team (Link, Learn, Party, Share and Worship) shared stories, hopes and 
work that is underway.  Bob Richer Smith, Congregational Coach for PSMC through IN-MI 
Conference, encouraged strong communication, congregation participation and openness to 
God’s spirit as we serve the church.  Minutes from the meeting are posted on the hallway 
bulletin board. 
 
Followers of Jesus, you are needed at TOLSON. Recruit and fill your car with people to 
attend an interactive meeting at Tolson on Thursday, October 24th, 6:30-8:00 pm. The 
Chamber of Commerce and the Community Foundation are working to help fund this 
community jewel. Now they are asking the community to give input on two concepts they 
are laying out for the park. You are needed. Come.  Questions?  Contact Anna Ruth H. 
 
Services for Annie Yoder will be held at Prairie Street Mennonite Church. Visitation will be 
Friday evening, October 25, 6:00-8:00 pm. Saturday, October 26, visitation will be 9:00-
11:00 am, with the service beginning at 11:00 am.  A meal follows the service.   
Prairie Street family – help is needed to prepare food, serve and clean-up for the meal.  
Please contact Carolyn Heydon (574-612-5080) or Mary in the church office (574-293-0377) 
if you are willing to help.  
 
A team of professors from Goshen College and Anabaptist Mennonite Biblical Seminary are 
looking for volunteers to participate in a research project answering the question “How can 
followers of Christ respond to climate change?” If you would like to participate in an 
individual interview followed by a group conversation please send an email to the team 
at climateproject-sig@ambs.edu by October 22.The  
 
The Depot MCC Thrift Shops is seeking a full-time warehouse assistant. Requirements 
involve being on your feet a major portion of the day along with moderate to heavy lifting. 
Hourly wage and benefits provided. Contact Jodi Miller at 574-349-4774 
or jodi.depot@gmail.com 
 
New pictorial directory:  We are creating ourselves a simple pictorial directory for Prairie 
Street to welcome newcomers and learn to know each other. Anthony Hunt will take pictures 
for this over the next number of weeks.  
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